Faculty Senate Diversity Committee
Meeting Minutes
February 23, 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting held in Kaiser 01813, 12:30 – 1:30 pm (originally scheduled for 2.16.18)

Members Present:
Jan Bishop, Cassandra York, Chee-Hoi Leong, Kurt Love, Catherine Thomas

1. Jan asked for thoughts generated from the luncheon with the President. Ideas expressed were: administration of grant money, try to bring together the “silos” on campus concerning diversity, information gathering, interest in the survey and taking it to the Executive Committee, work on having more pictures of diverse faculty and students featured.

2. “Presidential Committee” expressed by President Toro. Jan spoke with Stephen Cohen (Faculty President) concerning the need to maintain the FSDC as part of the faculty senate but agreed that having leadership representation from the FSDC on a Presidential Committee would be a good idea. This is something Jan will discuss with President Toro.

3. Discussed ideas that could be initiatives for the Presidential Committee that the FSDC could contribute to such as: lowering incidence of micro-aggressions, promoting bias-free language, thematic foci etc.  Please forward ideas to Jan via email.  Several members echoed the idea that the results of our survey could provide direction.

4. Survey Update: HSC requires letters from the Committee on the Concerns for Women (CCW) and the Student Government Association (SGA). Jan has initiated contact with both groups and hopes to have them in hand and resubmit to the HSC by March 10th.

5. Workshop: The Sustainability and Social Justice workshop (Love presenting, Luz assisting) is schedule for April 3, 12 noon to 1 pm (time correct?). Room and flyer needed.

6. Website Update:  Catherine Thomas and Cassandra York are joining Lindsay Keazer on the subcommittee. 
a. Please submit ideas for the resources via the google doc link:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1SSw1DYISfLvIEpnWneHF41b41ifv9gBjBPaRB8idHZo/edit?usp=sharing  Thank you to all those who have!
b. We need pictures for the home page. We look very dated.
c. Roster will be updated on the website. Jan has reached out to non-responsive members to determine the final roster.

7. By-laws: in addition to the change drafted by Megan, it is felt that more attention needs to be given to mission and purpose as they are simply duplicate language.

8. Mentorship Subcommittee: D-designation. The subcommittee will be meeting with Officers of the SGA and Beth Merenstein on Monday April 5 to discuss this topic. The SGA requested the meeting.  Chee-Hoi has joined with interest in grant writing.

9. Next meeting doodle poll will be sent out.

Respectfully submitted by: Jan Bishop


